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Full School Reopening on Monday 8th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am sure that you will all now be aware that Primary Schools are due to reopen to all pupils from Monday 8th 
March.  
 
We have greatly missed our children who have not been in school and we are all very much looking forward to 
having our West Jesmond Family back together again and to moving forwards with our exciting learning and events 
in the weeks and months ahead.  
 
Before the 8th of March we will be working hard to follow DFE guidance and our own risk assessments and to make 
sure we have made our school as safe as possible to welcome everyone back. We will be sending out information 
next week to all of our families with as much detail as we can about arrangements for the rest of the term. 
 
Attendance  
The Government guidance is that all children, other than those who are extremely clinically vulnerable, should 
attend school from the 8th of March. However, we know that there may be some of you who are anxious about this 
or may have some individual concerns. Please contact the school to speak with us to ensure we can talk through any 
worries and can support you and your child with their return to school.  
 
Home-learning 
Thank you again for all of your incredible support with learning at home. Please continue to do all you can with your 
child over the next week to help prepare them as much as possible for the return to school. 
 
Please look out for the letters with further information and details that will come out next week. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all very soon and a happy and enthusiastic West Jesmond Primary School will be 
ready with arms wide open to welcome back your child! 
 
 
Matt Ward (Headteacher)  
 


